
The Breckinridge County Public Library
will be going to curbside only starting

Monday, November 23. This will include
all three library locations, Hardinsburg,

Cloverport, and Irvington.
 

Curbside call in hours will be 9:00-3:00pm.
Call us with any questions on services.

Be sure to check out our online resources tab on our website www.bcplibrary.org!


